
Michael E. Bengry 
795 Mission Oaks Lane 

Santa Barbara California. 
 

July 6, 2009 
 
Clerk of the Board 
105 East Anapamu Street, Room 407 
 Santa Barbara CA 93101 
 
 
Gentlepersons, 
 
I want to comment on agenda item A-23 scheduled for the July 7, 2009 meeting of the 
Board of Supervisors. As a member of the public I am requesting that this item be 
removed from the Administrative Agenda and considered separately. I have also 
enclosed a signed copy of my letter for Supervisor Carbajal on this subject and I have 
sent all Supervisors an electronic copy of the letter. 
 
Please see that the Board considers my written comments on item A-23 on the Board 
agenda for July 7, 2009. Thank you for your assistance. 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 
Michael Bengry 


